From:

Sent:
To:
Cc:

Bcec:

PG&E Tariffs
2/22/2011 10:46:29 AM
'svn@cpuc.ca.gov' (svn@cpuc.ca.gov)

Peck, David B. (david.peck@cpuc.ca.gov); Douglas, Paul
(paul.douglas@cpuc.ca.gov); Stueve, Mary Jo (maryjo.stueve@cpuc.ca.gov);
Walker, Cynthia (cynthia.walker@cpuc.ca.gov); Fitch, Julie A.
(julie.fitch@cpuc.ca.gov); Abhulimen, Joseph A. (joseph.abhulimen@cpuc.ca.gov)

Subject: PG&E's Request for Extension of Time to Respond to 3795-E Protest

Mr. Simon:

PG&E respectfully requests an extension of time to submit its reply to DRA's protest of PG&E
Advice 3795-E, "Third Amendment to the Power Purchase Agreement for Procurement of
Eligible Renewable Energy Resources Between Arlington Wind Project, LLC, and Pacific Gas
and Electric Company," until Wednesday, March 2, 2011.

By separate e-mail, we are also serving the service lists for R.08-08-009, R.06-02-012, and
R.08-02-007 a copy of this request.
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